
 

 

 

In English we have been writing descriptive sentences thinking about what Billy saw on 
her adventure. We have been challenging ourselves to use and to join words or ideas in 
our sentences. In Maths we have been adding single digit to 2digit numbers within 20. This week we 
have been using a different strategy, using a number track to jump along to find our answer, rather 
than counting resources to solve our addition problems. 

In Geography we have been focusing on the coast and using our knowledge of human and physical 
to identify the different features. On Thursday we enjoyed a visit from John at the RNLI. John shared 
lots of his knowledge about the coast, especially how we can keep safe.  

John from the RNLI telling us all about keeping safe at the beach. 

 

At the end of our project we will have a pirate day to raise money in aid of the RNLI. Our 
pirate day will finish will a shanty song and journal share with parents invited on 
Monday 16th December at 2.45pm. Further details will follow nearer the time. 

 

Key dates:  

Tuesday 22nd October wear uniform – individual/& sibling photos 

Tuesday 22nd & Thursday 24th October– parents evening appointments 

Have a lovely weekend,  

Mrs Grainger 

Coming up next week 
 

Way to support at home 
(home learning) 

In English we will be learning to recite a poem and 
identifying rhyme. 
 
In Maths we will be subtracting single digits from 2digit 
numbers within 20. 

Read 5 times a week  
 
Mathletics learning added 
each Friday 


